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Enter our IFW drawing to win 2 tickets to Love 
Never Dies on August 14th, 2018 at 8:00 pm,  

OR 

 
 

 
 

2 Kansas City Chiefs vs. Texans Pre-season  

tickets on August 9th, 2018 at 7:30 pm.  
Complete the information below and fax it 
back to us at 816/453-9943.  

Name: ______________________ 

 
Practice: ____________________ 

A recent study showed that women who had 

their mammogram read by a  general radiologist 

not specializing in breast imaging had a 51% 

change in the interpretation and management  

when they got a second opinion by a fellowship 

trained breast radiologist.   Patients typically have 

no control on whether a fellowship trained breast 

radiologist or a general radiologist is reading the 

mammogram.   At Imaging for Women, we only 

have fellowship trained breast radiologists reading 

the exams.   Patients get the attention of a        

specialist without big hospital costs. 

  

Enter to Win Starlight or 

Chief’s Tickets!!!!! 
Fellowship Trained Breast Radiologists 

Congratulations to the winner of Imaging for Women’s Starlight tickets giveaway, Kristy at 

Schreier Family Medicine! 
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 It’s hard to believe that we are already approaching the halfway 

point of summer.   As the days start to get a little shorter, our work days start 

to get a little longer. With fall approaching, we are preparing for the rush 

that always accompanies breast cancer awareness month and we are 

also preparing for our annual Breast Cancer Survivor Celebration, which will 

be held on  Friday, September 21st this year.  

 Each year in late September, we host a party to celebrate all of our 

breast cancer survivors.  The party has hors d’oeuvres, desserts, and a      

variety of drink options, including  a champagne toast.   Survivors and 

guests are welcome to attend.   We conclude the event with a symbolic 

butterfly release where each survivor releases her own butterfly.   It is the 

highlight of the day and something patients greatly enjoy   As always, all 

referring providers and their staff are welcome.  

Please contact marketing@imaging4women.com if you would 

like to contribute in any way.  All are welcome to join in on the 

celebration.  

 

Troy D. Voeltz, MD, DABR  

 

 

 

 

We Want to Hear 

from You 

 We would love to schedule 

a time to meet with your 

physician team! We want to 

know how we can serve 

you better.   

  

What can we do to make 

your practice operations 

easier? Tell us!   

   

Dr. Voeltz and Dr. Zupon 

would love to meet with our 

referring physicians. We 

know your daily schedule is 

always full; however, if we 

could bring lunch and have 

an informal meeting, we  

would love to do this.  

 

Please call Phyllis Fulk (our 

office administrator) on her 

direct line at 816/268-3309 

to schedule a time for us to 

meet your team. 

Never heard of Imaging for 

Women?  

 

 

Feel free to visit our website 

at www.imaging4women.com 
or visit us on Facebook! 

 

 

 

 

 

We’ll take care of you! 
Mark J Malley, MD, DABR || Troy D Voeltz, MD, DABR || Allison H Zupon, MD, DABR 

mailto:marketing@imaging4women.com

